
GRANT COUNTY 

Veteran Service Office 

 
      TIM MURPHY                111 South Jefferson 

         Service Officer            September 21, 2011          Lancaster, WI 53813 

     Phone: 608-723-2756                    veteran@co.grant.wi.gov 

       FAX 608-723-4048 
 

 

TO:  Grant County Media 

 

FROM:  Tim Murphy, Veterans Service Officer 

 

SUBJECT:  Annual Budget Meeting of the Veterans’ Service Committee/Commission 

 

Would you kindly make the enclosed public announcement at your convenience? If you should desire more information 

about this notice or other veterans programs available to Wisconsin’s veterans please feel free to contact me by phone, 

FAX or e-mail. 

 

Your time, space and efforts are greatly appreciated. 

 

 

FOR IMMEDAITE RELEASE 
 

September 29, 2011 

 

The joint meeting of the Grant County Veteran Service Committee and Veteran Service Commission previously  

 

scheduled for September 13, 2011 has been rescheduled for Thursday, September 29, 2011. The meeting will be held in  

 

the first floor conference room, Grant County Administration Building, 111 South Jefferson, Lancaster, WI starting  

 

promptly at 3:00 pm.  This meeting is being called to discuss primarily the 2012 budget, in addition a mid-year report of  

 

2011 for the Veteran Service Office and Veteran Service Commission will be presented.  Other topics that will be cover  

 

are Veterans program changes, office workload and staffing issues.  

 

 

For more information on this meeting contact Tim Murphy in Lancaster at 723-2756 

 


